
 
 
An update to VICI’s current situation regarding COVID-19 
 
This is a challenging time for the entire world, and we have taken the time to consider how we as a 
company can best contribute to improving the situation. We are of course practicing social distancing, 
increasing cleaning frequency and methods throughout the companies. But we are also in a position to 
make many products that can be used to fight COVID-19 head-on.  
 
Every company working on a cure for this disease is likely using some of our products​.  
 
 
Since VICI products are critical to many important industries and throughout the scientific community, it is 
important for us to continue to make and ship our products and at the same time keep our employees 
safe and healthy. We have operations in Italy, Switzerland and the U.S. We have halted all company 
travel and are restricting visitors. Here are updates for each area: 
 
Italy - VICI DBS Gas Generators 
So far, since Italy has been on lockdown, our Italian operations have been working normally except for 
deep cleaning days. We are taking any precautionary measures to ensure that we are safe and are 
continuing work donning masks, gloves and goggles. Though shipping schedules are a bit unpredictable, 
shipments can be sent and received. 
 
Switzerland - VICI AG  
Switzerland is now experiencing increased infection rates and any high-risk group employees are 
required to stay at home. As a result, the fewer number of employees means there are some delays with 
getting shipments out as scheduled. We are doing everything we can to reduce the interruptions and 
delays and will do our best to notify you.  
 
United States (VICI Metronics, VICI Valco and VICI Precision Sampling) 
Currently, there are limited delays with shipments, but as COVID-19 continues to intensify we expect that 
there will be implications for getting products into the hands of customers. We will contact customers 
accordingly. A number of customers are placing larger orders and we are making efforts to ramp up 
manufacturing by working overtime. Any employees that can work remotely are now doing so. 
 
Canada 
Our Canadian location has also adjusted operations to follow social distancing protocols according to the 
Public Health Agency of Canada, without disruption to shipments at this time. We will update if anything 
changes.  
 
 
Thanks for your patience and understanding, 
 
Stan Stearns 
Founder, President, CEO, & Director of Research 


